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 Summer School Report 
 Summer school was held in June.  There were 15 scheduled days from 8:00-11:30.  Day 16 was a 
 fun day at Tornado Alley. 
 33 students came at least 1 day 
 10 students had perfect attendance (15 days) 
 24 students met the requirement to attend the bowling fun day (less than 3 absences) 

 Current Class Numbers 
 Preschool: 17 AM  / 20 PM 
 Kindergarten:  20 
 First Grade:  26 
 Second Grade:  19 
 Third Grade:  16 
 Fourth Grade:  15 
 Fifth Grade:  20 
 Sixth Grade:  23 

 SEL Initiative:  How Full is Your Bucket 
 This year we will continue promoting positive character traits by using  How Full is Your 
 Bucket?  The basic idea behind this approach is that  everyone has an invisible bucket that is 
 either filled or dipped from throughout the day.  Other people can either add to your bucket or 
 dip from your bucket as you go through your day.  You can choose to add to someone’s bucket 
 by being nice, giving a compliment, helping, etc.  When you make the choice to fill someone’s 
 bucket, you also fill your own bucket.  It feels good to help someone else. 

 Substitute Teacher Orientation 
 Mr. Perez and I held a Substitute Teacher Orientation on Monday, August 7th.  We had a great 
 turnout with 14 substitute teachers attending the meeting.  Policies and procedures were 
 discussed.  We were also able to talk about the new sub binders that were put together so 
 substitute teachers know what to look for when they go into any classroom.  There was also time 
 for talking, meeting new people and enjoying a supper together. 

 Open House 
 We held our Open House on Wednesday, August 9th from 7:00 - 8:00pm.  I thought we had great 
 attendance by students and parents.  Students were able to see their classrooms, put things away 
 and meet their new teacher.  Teachers did a great job of making students feel welcome as evident 
 by all the smiling faces.  This was a great way to kick off the school year. 


